
If you wish to contest this response to your public records request, you may petition the 
Supervisor of Records for a determination whether the record(s) requested is "public." 
The petition should be sent to the following address: 

SECRETARY OF THE COMMONWEALTH 
DIVISION OF PUBLIC RECORDS 
1 ASHBURTON PL RM 1719 
BOSTON, MA 02108 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Most Sincerely, 

Elliott Velo o, Special Assistant City Solicitor 

cc. Christine O'Connor, City Solicitor 
Chief Kenneth Lavallee, Superintendent of Police 
Captain Randall J. Humphrey, Lowell Police Department 


